
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 16 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 9 February 2023 

  On 19th January, traffic lights at the pedestrian crossing at St 

Thomas’ Church on Glasgow Road were removed as part of 

the upgrade programme. As of 29th January, these had still 

not been replaced, despite promises otherwise. 

To ask the Convener: 

Question (1) What notification was undertaken to inform members of 

impending work? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What temporary measures or alternatives were put in place 

to cover the crossing for the period that there were no 

lights? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Which other pedestrian crossings are planned for upgrade, 

by ward, over the next three months? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

 
 


